
 

 

Date:                

 

Name: 

Affiliation: 

Country/Region: 

 

 

Thank you for expressing your interest in the 15th International Congress of Inborn Errors of 

Metabolism (ICIEM 2025) which will be held in Kyoto, Japan from September 2nd to 6th, 2025. 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are honored to invite you to attend ICIEM 2025. 

 

All information about this meeting will be available on our website: 

https://site2.convention.co.jp/iciem2025/ 

 

We sincerely hope this opportunity will serve as a foundation for continued scientific 

collaboration. 

 

 

*Please note that this invitation does not imply any financial support for travel, registration, 

or accommodation associated with your attendance at the congress. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kimitoshi Nakamura, MD, PhD. 

Congress President of ICIEM 2025 

 

 

Contact: 

Congress Secretariat of ICIEM 2025 

c/o Japan Convention Services, Inc. 

E-mail: iciem2025@convention.co.jp 


